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April 22, 2013

David Lawes

Director Waste Management
Environmental Protection Division
Ministry of Environment

PO Box 9341, Stn Prov Govt
Victoria, B.C.

Dear Mr. Lawes

Re: Discontinuance of Stewardship Activities of the Canadian Brandowner Residual
Stewardship Corporation (CBRSC)

This letter serves as official notice that the stewardship activities of CBRSC will be
discontinued effective August 1, 2013 at which time responsibility for electronic toys
will be transitioned to Electronic Products Stewardship Association (EPRA) who will
include electronic toys in the obligated products for which they perform stewardship
duties under Part 2 of the Recycling Regulation. All producers who are members of the
CBRSC electronic toy program will be notified May 1, 2013 that they should register
with EPRA before August 1, 2013 to ensure that they remain compliant with the
requirements of Part 2 of the BC Recycling Regulation. As a result, CBRSC wishes to
withdraw the currently approved Appendix 1: Electronic Toy Stewardship Program for
British Columbia effective August 1, 2013.

Yours truly,
y¢e Thayer

Executive Director CBRSC

Cc: Meegan Armstrong, Senior Policy Advisor
Lyn Smirl, Environmental Management Analyst
Julia Radcliffe, Environmental Management Analyst
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